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Gold Star of the 

Week!                             

 Nursery ~ Scarlett Bellerby                                                

Pre-School ~ Rosie Williams-Ingram                                            

Rec ~ Isabelle Williams                                               

Year 1 ~ Harper Bellerby                                            

Year 2 ~ Charlie Gebhard                                        

Year 3 ~ Isaac Jones                                          

Year 4 ~ Hannah Horne                                                

Year 5 ~ Kate Woodford                                                  

Year 6 ~ Zac Onslow-Fage 

     

 

Gold Award Achievers this week   

Eevie Landsborough                 

Caileigh Emson 
 

Parents/Carers of children in Year Reception 

- Year 6  are invited to join us at our         

assembly on Monday 3rd October at 2.45pm 

to see your child receive their certificate and 

to hear why they are ‘Star of the Week’ 

Pupils who have read 3 times or                

more this week                   

Well done to Year 1 you are the 

best readers this week!!                           

Please encourage your child to 

read at least 3 times each week.                      

It has many benefits and                                         

really will make a difference!! 

 

 

 

Parents’ Evenings will be held in the 

School Hall on                                                     

Tuesday 11th October from 3.30pm - 7pm 

and                                                                  

Thursday 13th October from                          

3.30pm - 5.30pm. 

Please ensure you have booked a time  

slot by adding your child’s name to the     

list located in the outside playground           

of your child’s classroom. 

A reminder that The Harvest Festival Service will 
take place on Monday 3rd October in the School 

Hall at 9.00am. 
 

The service will be led by pupils from Pre-School, 
Reception, Year 1 & Year 2, whose parents /   

carers are especially welcome.                                                                          
 

We ask that children in all year groups                    
(from Pre-School to Year 6) to please bring in a non perishable food item to 

school on Monday 3rd October which we will be displayed at our festival.                                                           
 

The donated gifts will be distributed to a local food bank.  

Sports Day                                                  

A big thank you all the parents/carers and 

family that attended  on our Sports Day on       

Monday. The children tried extremely hard 

in all the events with many children scoring 

very well and setting a personal best.   

The winning house was Kinver, who won  

by 50 points! Well done Kinver! 
 

After evaluating how the day went and 

speaking with some parents, teachers and 

children I have decided to run things a little             

differently next year.                                              

Thanks again for all your support.                  
 

Mr Pedwell - P.E. Co-ordinator 
 

SEND Drop-ins 
 

 

Miss Edwards is running a SEND  Drop-in 

on the following days:- 
 

Mondays 8.30am - 10.00am                    

Wednesdays 2.30pm - 4.00pm 

 

Please feel free to drop-in during the above 

times to discuss any concerns you have 

about your child’s educational needs. 



                                   Dates for your Diary                                                                             

October                                                                                                                                                                                          

Monday 3rd - Harvest Festival led by pupils in Pre-School, Recep-

tion, Year 1 & Year 2 at 9.00am - all parents/carers welcome                                           

Tuesday 4th - Parent Focus Group Meeting at 2.30pm                                                

Friday 7th - EYFS Sports Morning between 9.20am and 10am                                                                                                                                                            

Tuesday 11th - Parents’ Evening from 3.30pm - 7.00pm                                                                                                              

Thursday 13th - Parents’ Evening from 3.30pm - 5.30pm                                                                                                                 

Thursday 20th - Year Rec - Year 6 - Flu Immunisation in School                                                                                                                      

Friday 21st  - break up for half term                                                                                                                                                      

Monday 31st - Return to school  

November                                                                                                                                                                                      

Wednesday 2nd November - Tempest Photography School portrait 

and sibling photographs                                                                           

Friday 4th - PTFA Bonfire Disco                                                                                                                                                                

Saturday 12th - Open Morning between 10am and 12.00noon 

Following the kind donations            

collected by Rowberry’s Restaurant last 

year we are very pleased to share with 

you that the Pupil Eco Committee have 

decided to use the money towards 

compost for the school vegetable plots 

and litter pickers to keep the school site clean and tidy. 

Thank you again to Rowberry’s Restaurant for collecting the           

donations. 

Closing the Word Gap! 

As a fun activity we will provide a word every week for you 

to talk about with your child. 

Give it a go and see if they understand it! Use it in some 

sentences and see if they can too. 

There are also words on your children’s topic sheets. 

 

 

muffled 

Following the very successful concert last year, our           

performers have kindly arranged another concert to 

take place on Sunday 11th December.  All proceeds 

are going towards the cost of resources for our ARC 

(Enhanced Autism Resource Centre). Please put the 

date in your diary and let Friends and Family know 

about the event. 

Please could we remind you (or family           

members collecting on your behalf) to please 

park considerately when collecting children        

at the end of the day. We have noticed an    

increased number of parents parking around 

the roundabout in the drop off zone which can cause some 

obstruction.   

We would also ask that you do not park on the grass verge 

at the entrance of the school gate as this causes an           

obstruction for parents/carers leaving the sight to have         

a clear vision of oncoming traffic. 

Thank you for your support with this 

Thank you to everyone who                

volunteered for the Parent 

Focus Group. We will meet 

every half term either face to 

face or virtually and discuss 

your opinions on school        

development going forward 

as well as any issues that 

concern you.  The first meeting will be on Tuesday 4th            

October at 2.30pm. 

So far our group looks like this:-                                                                   

Reception - Jess Hough                                                         

Year 1 - Harriet Soper & Hannah Woodyatt                                                  

Year 2 - Vanessa Hill & Louise Lobb                                                                  

Year 3 - Mat Cooper                                                                                       

Year 4 - Kirsten Emson                                                                                 

Year 5 - Steph Craddock & Anna Woodford                                               

Year 6 - Alison Griffiths 

School Uniform 

In these hard times please be aware that                      

second hand uniform is available through the             

PTFA and there is a rail with pre-loved uniform           

in the lobby area which parents/carers can take             

for a small donation.   

Parents/Carers can approach school in the strictest 

confidence if they need help with uniform purchases 

and we will try to help where we can. 


